CW Board Meeting: June 11, 2014

Present: Scott W, Scott L, Patty, Jodi, Mark, Laurie, Elizabeth, Leslie, Jeremiah

General Item: Approval of May adjusted minutes.

Elizabeth: Review of Training Camp notes and final income. Net income to be announced.
Jeremiah: Needs to have some training on the website.

Patty / Helen / Scott: Meeting Monday for Membership website training.

Rodeo: See attached document. Rodeo money was stolen from Patty and Bart’s house. Patty and Bart
have written a check to cover the membership fees that were paid by rodeo participants. Patty will send
out an email to participants asking them to cancel their checks. CW will pay for their bank fees. Patty
and Bart will pay those fees as well.

Debby: July / Aug deadline is Wed, June 18". Boating Betty: Patty

Scott L: Two Forks Project (Waterton Canyon) is sort-of sneaking forward without doing a system wide
study. Please put at the back of your minds that IF Denver Water needs to do a system wide
environmental impact study, CW may want to get involved to be sure recreational resources are
considered. Email is attached to the notes.

Scott W: Wild Apricot is changing user interfaces June 21. Nothing should change for everyday users.

Mark: Intermediate class was a big hit! Multiple classes people really like. Mark still has kids boats that
are available at CW events. Chet Best come back for kid instruction? Cynthia Hazel? Terry Standlee?
Firm plan will be put in place this fall. Next certification will be spring 2015 or possibly fall 2014.

Marketing: Happenings in June.
-Poudre Wknd
-ACA SWR course
-Ark Wknd
-Cruises

Leslie: Silver Bullet is closed with the exception of kayakers and canoeists.

July Meeting will be skipped.
August 13, 2014 will be next meeting.



